MEMORANDUM TO LEADER NANCY PELOSI

4/1/2014 9:07 AM

To:  	Leader Nancy Pelosi	
Fr:  	Missy Kurek and Stella Ross
Dt:  	Monday, April 1, 2014
RE:  	Call Results Memo – Thursday, February 27 – Monday, March 31, 2014 
												

Patty and Fred Hagans
You called and spoke with Fred Hagans on Friday, March 28, 2014, asking him to renew his Speaker’s Cabinet by contributing $27,400 to the DCCC, as Fred gave $5,000 through the March 17th event with you and Congresswoman Sheila Jackson Lee in Houston. Fred said he is consider making this contribution and will likely do so. DCCC Staff has spoken with Fred and he indicated he will likely make a contribution this week. DCCC Staff sent him the 2014 Speaker’s Cabinet information as well as a copy of the April 9th HSVF Dinner with President Obama in Houston, per Fred’s request, via email.

HSVF Dinner with President Obama, Houston, TX – Wednesday, April 9th

Sheridan and John Eddie Williams
You left a message for Sheridan and John Eddie on Friday, March 28, 2014, thanking them for hosting the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to reach out to their networks to help raise support for the event. Sheridan called you back and said that she and John Eddie would reach out to their networks for the event. Missy Kurek followed up with Sheridan and provided them with all the information about the event on Friday, March 28th. Sheridan and John Eddie have begun reaching out to their networks on behalf of the event. DCCC Staff is following up to offer assistance and keep track of any updates from their outreach.

Dee Dee and Tommy Fibich 
You left a message for Dee Dee and Tommy on Tommy’s cell phone on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting them to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. DCCC Staff has left a message with Tommy’s office and on his cell phone to follow up on your message and sent the invitation and event details via email.

Lois and Cary Patterson
You left a message for Lois and Cary on Cary’s work phone on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting them to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $64,800 to the HSVF and raise support from their networks for the event. DCCC Staff sent the invitation and event details to Cary via email and has spoken with his assistant, Tanya who confirmed receipt and assist in following up with Cary.

Sara and Bill Morgan
You left a message for Sara and Bill with Sara’s assistant on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting them to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. DCCC Staff sent the invitation and event details via email and has corresponded with Sara’s assistant, Sue, who said Sara will return from California on April 1st when they will discuss Sara’s plans for the event. DCCC Staff will follow-up with Sara’s office in the afternoon of April 1st. 

Andy and Dave Matthiesen
You left a message for Andy and Dave on Dave’s cell phone on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting them to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to raise $32,400 to the HSVF. Dave returned your call and spoke with Lisa Presta. Dave indicated he may not be able to help support at this level but hopes to speak with you further. 
Dave left this call back number: (713) 822-3876. DCCC Staff called and left a message for Dave to follow up on your message and sent the invitation and event details via email.

Andrea and Mayor Bill White
You spoke with Bill on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting him and Andrea to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. 
Bill mentioned that he recently gave $25,000 to Rep. Pete Gallego, crediting you, and that he may not be able to support at this level at this time. Bill also mentioned sharing the invitation with his network in Houston, including Sara Morgan. DCCC Staff has followed up with Bill’s office and sent the invitation and event details via email. 

Nancy McGregor and Neal Manne
You spoke with Neal on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting him and Nancy to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. 
Neal said he and Nancy are unable to attend and are not interested in giving if they cannot attend. Neal also mentioned that John Eddie had already called him on behalf of the event. DCCC Staff has followed up and sent the invitation and event details via email, hoping they can support and attend should their plans change.

Dana and Wayne Reaud
You spoke with Wayne on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting him and Dana to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $64,800 to the HSVF. Wayne said he would support the event and also agreed to reach out to Teri and Glen Morgan to ask for their support for the event. DCCC Staff has followed up and sent the invitation and event details via email.

Elena and Kenneth Marks
You left a message for Elena and Kenneth on Elena’s work phone on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting them to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. DCCC Staff followed up with Elena and sent the invitation and event details via email. Elena responded that she is unable to attend or support at this time, on Saturday, March 29th. 

Howard Nations
You left a message for Howard on his work phone on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting him to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking him to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. DCCC Staff has followed up and sent the invitation and event details via email. Howard responded that he is unable to attend the event and DCCC Staff asked if he would give his support. Howard has not responded to follow-up regarding his support, to date. 

Melanie Gray and Mark Wawro
You left a message for Melanie and Mark on Melanie’s work phone on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting them to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. DCCC Staff called and left messages with Melanie’s office and Mark’s office to follow up on your message and sent the invitation and event details via email.

Phyllis Cohen and Lewis Linn
You spoke with Phyllis on Friday, March 28, 2014, inviting her and Lewis to the upcoming HSVF dinner with President Obama in Houston and asking them to contribute $32,400 to the HSVF. Phyllis said she will support the event and is considering what level she will be able to give her support. However, she is unsure if she will be able to attend because there is a DNC event with the President on the same date and is not sure she can attend both. DCCC Staff spoke with Phyllis on Monday, March 31st and she is working to confirm attendance and what she can contribute at this time.


**** 
Jim Chanos
You called Jim and left a message on Tuesday, March 25th with his work assistant to have Jim call you back at the DCCC number. This call was a follow-up in regards to his cancelled event that was scheduled for March 19, 2014.


Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore, San Francisco, CA April 16th 

Anne Bartley
You left message for Anne on Thursday, February 27th inviting her and Larry to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. Lisa Presta called and emailed to follow up on your call but to date has not received a response.

Sandy Robertson
You left message for Sandy on Thursday, February 27th inviting him and Jeanne to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. Lisa Presta called and emailed to follow up on your call but to date has not received a response.

Bob Klein
You spoke with Bob on Thursday, February 27th and invited him and Danielle to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. You asked Bob and Danielle to support the event and said you would also call Danielle. You then left message for Danielle asking for support. Lisa Presta spoke with Bob’s assistant following up on your call and Danielle & Bob will attend the dinner at the Getty home and are confirming their contribution amount after checking their federal limits. 

Frank Caufield
You left message for Frank on Tuesday, March 25th inviting him to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. You asked Frank to renew his Speaker’s Cabinet membership through that dinner. Lisa Presta called and emailed to follow up on your call but received no response.

Louise Gund
You left message for Louise on Tuesday, March 25th inviting her to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. You also mentioned that how much you enjoyed All the Way and meeting the cast after the showing during the New York City Issues Conference. Lisa Presta called and emailed to follow up on your call but to date has not received a response.

Garrett Gruener
You spoke with Garrett on Tuesday, March 25th and invited him and Amy to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Diner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. You asked Garrett to contribute to the NPVF but he said he would renew his DCCC Speaker’s Cabinet membership as he wanted to save his candidate money. Lisa Presta called and emailed to follow up on your conversation and Garrett’s pledge.

Curt Engelhard
You left message for Curt on Tuesday, March 25th inviting him and Deborah to attend the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund Dinner with special guest Vice President Al Gore at the home of Ann & Gordon Getty. You asked Curt to renew his Speaker’s Cabinet membership through that dinner. Lisa Presta called and emailed to follow up on your call but has receive no response to date.


DCCC Dinner with President Obama in the Mid-Atlantic Region, May 19th 

Congressman Chris Van Hollen
You spoke with Congressman Van Hollen on Tuesday, March 4th and asked him to take the lead on the May 19th DCCC dinner with President Obama in the Mid-Atlantic region. DCCC staff followed-up with the Congressman’s staff to confirm the Congressman’s participation in the event and discuss event logistics. Congressman Van Hollen has reached out to potential hosts and has discussed the formation of a host committee. 
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